
21/09/2019 

MRS Lisa Chandler 
8 / 19 ROCKLANDS RD 
WOLLSTONECRAFT NSW 2065 
lchandlerb2@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0081 - 12 Boyle Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Mrs Lisa Chandler as PoA for,
Mrs Joan Altwasser
15/299 Sydney Rd
Balgowlah NSW 2093

The amended plans submitted for DA2019/0081 have been reviewed. I wish to submit that Mrs 
Joan Altwasser considers the amendments to be superficial in nature and do not address the 
issues raised in her earlier objection, of 16 March 2019, to the planned development.
The amended plans still retain the significant flaws identified in that submission. It is 
disappointing that the amended and resubmitted plans have not addressed the substantial 
issues raised by local residents. Accordingly, Mrs Altwasser remains of the opinion that the 
development as submitted should not be approved.

Lisa Chandler, for
Mrs Joan Altwasser 

Sent: 21/09/2019 7:44:27 PM
Subject: Online Submission


